
 
 

 EXCURSION TO THE BIG MONKEY PRODUCTION OF ROBIN HOOD 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Tuesday 3rd of December Grade One Red and White will be going on an excursion to The 
Royal Botanical Gardens to see the Christmas Pantomime by Big Monkey Productions of Robin 
Hood.  This will be our End of Year Class Picnic day, as the production is not being performed 
on 17th December.  
 
Students will depart at 9.15 am and return at 12:00pm. We will be travelling on the College 
bus. All students will be required to wear their Sports Uniform and bring the following items. 

 Packed morning tea and drink 
 Hat, sunscreen, coat 
 Scarf and gloves if really cold 

 
Parents are most welcome to join us on this excursion.  There will be a cost of $15 each for 
parents and $6.80 for siblings attending.  Those joining us on this excursion will need to meet 
us at the top entrance to the Botanical Gardens at 9.45am. 
 
Please complete and return the attached permission form and medical information reminder 
as soon as possible to confirm your child’s attendance. 
 
 
Mrs A Greenhill and Ms J Lawless 
Grade 1 Red and White Teachers  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

EXCURSION TO THE BIG MONKEY PRODUCTION OF ROBIN HOOD 
 
Student Name:  _________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to travel on the College Bus for an excursion to The Botanical 
Gardens and Pantomime on Tuesday 3rd December.  
 
Medical Alert Reminder: 
Child’s name: ____________________________ requires _______________________ 
____________________________ (medication) to be taken on an excursion in case of 
___________________________________________ (allergies, medical conditions etc.). 
 
 
Name:  _____________________________ Signature: _________________________ 
 
Date:  _____________________________  

  SACRED HEART COLLEGE 
[Type a quote from the document or the summary of an interesting 2 Cross Street, New Town Tasmania 7008 

Email:   admin@shc.tas.edu.au 
Website:   www.shc.tas.edu.au 

Telephone (03) 6279 4090 
Fax (03) 6279 4050 

 


